
From: Haine, Steven K.
Sent: 2/10/2010 6:59:43 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Meeting to discuss intermediate term needs 

Trina:

The Energy Division met with Mirant representatives yesterday where they presented Mirant’s 
proposal to convert Pittsburg Unit 5 and Unit 6 and retire Unit 7. PG&E had already apprised 
the PRG of this proposal back in April/2009. Bob and I would like to have a meeting with 
PG&E to get an update on this proposal and on how PG&E intends to fill the intermediate term 
needs created by the Mirant retirements (Potrero, Pittsburg 7, Contra Costa 6 and 7). Could 
you please set up this meeting? Thanks.

, P.E.

Electric Procurement and Resource Adequacy Section

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: (415)355-5553
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